
From: Zielinski, Tony
To: Elise Strupp; Lee, Chris
Subject: Re: Land near dog park
Date: Wednesday, September 06, 2017 3:50:02 PM

Chris
   Please add to the record.
Thanks
Tony

Sent from my iPhone

> On Sep 6, 2017, at 3:34 PM, Elise Strupp <elisestrupp@gmail.com> wrote:
>
> Hey Alderman Zielinski-
> I am not able to make the meeting tonight, but I completely agree with your proposal to keep the
land near the dog park preserved as a natural park. I am interested in knowing what I can do to help.
Thank you for all that you do to represent Bayview.
> Sincerely,
> Elise Strupp
>
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